
Hello all, 
 

For those members that were not at last Wednesday's club meeting I want to 
inform you of my last cruise of 2021.  
 I had planned to do this cruise last year, but Covid derailed it. So I'm planning 
it again Saturday October 23rd.   
 
I think this will be a fun and different  cruise with a twist. 
 

This will be an early evening  dinner cruise with destination that only "I" will know.  I 

also will be adding a Poker Run with a $5 per car entry fee with three winners of at 

least $50, $30, and $20 for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place hands. And did I mention there will 

be no leader, that's  right you will be on your own!!!  

 

 Instructions for each NEXT way point stop and Poker Run card will be given to each 

car at the previous way point stop.  The restaurant is excited to host our club and 

planning a special menu.  Oh, did I mention they have a bar with beer, wine, and 

cocktails available.    

 

Now for the details,  17 cars have already signed up with me. I would like at least 20 

cars, but no more than 25 cars as 50 people is the maximum seating capacity allowed 

for our group.  

 

 SO, if interested email me at geyerdrill@aol.com to confirm your reservations 

directly with me (do not use the reply button).  With few spaces left, it will be first 

come first served. All others will be put on a stand by list.  

 

I will respond back to each person emailing me.  

 

So  come on and let's have some fun. I guarantee no one will get lost and the food is 

great.🤩 

 

Your Cruiser Chairperson  

Robert Geyer 

 

Co-Chairperson  

David Gill 
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